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Hello

Thanks for your email re Fees Study.

AS regular visitors from Scotland, we have made frequent use of NM State Parks RV
campgrounds.  Overall we have been very happy indeed with most parks we have
stayed at and have found them to be good value.  What I have not been happy about
is the reservation booking fees.  $4 per booking, irrespective of number of nights
would be acceptable, but $4 per night is a complete rip off!  If we reserve for two
weeks, it is the one transaction, so to be charged $56 just to make the booking is
outrageous!

I wish you well with your study and look forward to hopefully visiting with you again in
the near future.

Kind regards

Bill Griffin
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